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11.0YP’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

RESERNE

20th January, 1957.
Dear Sirs,
I have your memorandum of the 25th January

respecting the whaler nros 29", and note your
remarks .

In the ciroumstances the Committee have
deferred action on the unders tanding that all
outs tanding surveys receive attention before
this ship is re-commissioned.

. Yours faithfully,

Gler: %o the
Classl fia&‘bioa Commlttes.

The Surveyors,
0SLO.
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